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Dear Mr Dransfield, 
 
Reference CSAI – 0372 
 
Thank you for your email correspondence to Justice Goddard, dated 16 February 
regarding the Independent Panel Inquiry into Child Sexual Abuse and your request to 
Sussex Police for tapes recording police interviews with Jimmy Saville.  Your 
correspondence has been passed to the Inquiry Secretariat.  Please accept my 
apologies for the delay in replying to your email. 
 
Thank you for offering to provide evidence to the Inquiry concerning the Information 
Commissioner and the ICO’s part in allegedly perverting the course of justice.  I note 
that you have received a response from the Information Commissioners Office 
regarding your application under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
It is of utmost importance that children and young people are kept safe from all 
forms of abuse.  With this aim in mind, the new statutory Inquiry will consider, in 
line with the terms of reference (to be agreed by the Home Secretary in consultation 
with Justice Goddard), the extent to which, both state and non state institutions, 
have failed in their duty of care to protect children from sexual abuse and 
exploitation.  
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I would like to thank you for taking the time to give your comments. Your 
correspondence has now been logged and you may be contacted in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Tessa ferry 
Independent Panel Inquiry into Child Sexual Abuse 
 
 


